
 

 

 
 

26 March 2021 
 

A LETTER TO ALL PARENTS – HOLY MONTH OF RAMADAN 
 

Salam and Ramadan Mubarak to all College Parent(s), 
 

As you are aware we are approaching the Holy Month of Ramadan, a most significant time in the Islamic 
Calendar.  This year, the Holy Month of Ramadan will begin during the Term One College vacation break 
and conclude during Week 4 of Term 2. 
 
Whilst the dates are yet to be confirmed, the calendar over the next several weeks and for the Holy Month 
of Ramadan is as follows; 
 

TERM 1 2021 
Thursday 1/4/21 Last day of term 1, 2021  
Tuesday 13/4/21 First day of Holy Month of Ramadan (to be confirmed)  
 

TERM 2 2021  
Monday 19/4/21 First Day of Term 2  
Tuesday 11/5/21 Last day of the Holy Month of Ramadan (to be confirmed) 
Wednesday 12/5/21 College Closed for Eid Ul Fitr  
Thursday 13/5/21 College Closed for Eid Ul Fitr  
Friday 14/5/21 College Closed for Eid Ul Fitr 
 

To enable staff, students and parents to prepare and be present for the traditional Iftar Meal during the 
Holy Month of Ramadan, for Week 1 – Week 4 of Term 2, 2021 the College day will conclude as per the 
arrangements below; 
 

Yagona Campus  Years K to 3  Day concludes at 2.10 pm 
Greenacre Campus Years 4 to 6   Day concludes at 2.35 pm 
Greenacre Campus Years 7 to 12  Day concludes at 2.35 pm 

* Please note that the recess and lunch breaks are shorter during Ramadan for Years K-12 to 
accommodate the earlier finishing time. 
 

Will bus services operate as normal during Ramadan? 
Please note that bus services will continue to run, but they will be adjusted in the afternoon to allow for the 
earlier pick-up times. 
 

When will the College Canteens be open? 
The Greenacre Campus Canteen will not be in operation for during the Holy Month of Ramadan.  The 
Greenacre Canteen operations will resume from Week 5 of Term 2.  The Yagoona Campus Canteen will 
remain open during the Holy Month of Ramadan.   
 

We thank you again for your support and wish you and your family every blessing during the Holy Month 
of Ramadan.  May you and your family remain safe and healthy during the College vacation break.   

 
Mr. Geoffrey Fouracre     
PRINCIPAL      

 


